[bookmark: _GoBack]As of October 1, 2024, RACAP will no longer be assisting clients that reside in 78109. 
RACAP is not government funded and relies solely on member churches and donations. Unfortunately, we no longer have a member church in Converse. Therefore, we do not have funding for this zip code. This has been ongoing issue for quite some time and this decision was not made lightly. Until this has been resolved and we find a new member church to support us, we will be suspending all services. We are truly sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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